
            
            
            
            
            
             

19/08/25 

Re: Leaving Certificate Results 2025 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Just to let you know that Provisional Results for Leaving Certificate Students will be 
available for collection from school on Friday 22nd of August between 11.30am and 
12.30pm. 

Students can also access these results through the LC Online Candidate Portal which 
they used to confirm subjects and levels. 

Results are available online from 10.00am Friday morning. 

May I take this opportunity to wish all students receiving results well this coming Friday. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

___________________ 

Denis O’Rourke 

Principal 


